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It's a Matter of "Principal" 

 
Think back to the last time someone was kind to you. How did it make you feel? Now think 
about when you were kind to someone else. Remember how you felt in both situations. The 
beauty of kindness is that it feels just as good to receive it as it does to practice it.  It can help 
reduce stress and improve your emotional wellbeing. In short, doing good does you good. 
Given our current pandemic situation, not visiting with family or friends, and with many of our 
regular activities put on hold, we could all use a boost in our overall mental well-being.  
In today’s fast-paced world many of us are so busy trying to keep up that we lose sight of 
what’s truly important.  As we’re looking down at our phones and browsing social media, we’re 
walking by the mom with her stroller struggling to open the door, or the wallet that fell out of 

the man’s pocket a few feet ahead. Opportunities to be kind are 
all around us – and the smallest acts of kindness are often what 
make the biggest difference.  During this past month I have had 
opportunities to visit with classes, read to them and have 
discussions around friendships, and how small gestures as simple 
as a smile can cause kindness to bloom and friendships to 
mend.  Offering words of encouragement, sharing, caring for 
others, and playing together all help to make friendships 
stronger — and we are certainly stronger together! 

Over the next few months, I challenge each of us to demonstrate a random act of kindness as I 
know we could all use a boost to our emotional well-being.  Surely, we could all spare a little 
time for a moment's kindness in the months ahead. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Kelly Chow 
Principal, Ecole Inman 

 



 

 

 

 



 

  



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

School Communication 

School Website:  If you haven’t subscribed to the school updates on our school website, you 
can subscribe by going to  the school’s website, scroll to the bottom and enter your email 
address.  (see picture below).  Each time the school updates the homepage, you will get 
notified usually at 4:00 pm.   Don’t miss out 
 
Do you follow us on Twitter?  To go @inmansd41 and click follow 
 
School Calendar: You can subscribe to our school Google calendar, and keep up to date on 
important school events 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Literacy Week (pictures from Literacy week) 

 
 

Mme Reynold's class creating illustrations to our school wide story 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Reading in the dark 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

Finished the week with school wide Literacy Bingo 

Student in Mrs. Bech/ Mrs. Mauro's Kindergarten class trying to win the 

game 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Community News 
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